AMENDMENT FOR CONTRACT RENEWAL

This contract, made and entered into by The County of DuPage, 421 North County Farm
Road, Wheaton, lilinois, 60187, hereinafter called the "COUNTY" and THE STANDARD
COMPANIES, located at 2601 S. Archer Ave, Chicago, lllinois hereinafter called the
“CONTRACTOR”, witnesseth;

The COUNTY and the CONTRACTOR have previously entered into a Contract, pursuant
to Bid #21-036-FM which became effective on 06/23/2021 and which will expire 06/22/2023. The
contract is subject to a first of two options to renew for a twelve (12) month period.

The contract renewal shall be effective on the date of |last signature, and shall terminate
on 06/22/2024.

The parties now agree to renew said agreement, upon the same terms as previously
agreed to, including a one-time price adjustment effective 6/23/2023, as per the attached pricing
sheet.
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Since 1917

THE STANDAQRD COMPAQNIEd

2601 South Archer Avenue - Chicago, lllinois 60608 - (312) 225-2777 - Fax: (312) 225-2964
E-mail: Thestandardco@cs.com

Diane Borske

Manager of Support Services

Dupage Care Center

400 N. County Line Road

Wheaton, lllinois 60187 April 23, 2023

Re: Can Liners
Contract No. 5348

Good Morning Diane:

In line with our recent conversation please note attachment and below (adjusted pricing)
regarding all Liners furnished to your operations.

We are all experiencing unprecedented times...rampant inflationary pressures,
supply/chain difficulties, extreme resin and energy increased costs.

Despite the continuing challenges we all face and the rapid ever-changing cost/supply
environment, we are hopeful that there will be a return to normalcy soon. We have no
choice excepting to align our pricing with a fair and reasonable cost/sell ratio as per
attachment which will become effective June 23, 2023. This adjustment does not reflect
any increase in gross profit dollars; it merely covers a portion of our increased

costs. Resin costs, a primary ingredient in liner production has skyrocketed in recent
months. In most instances, we have “held the line" on pricing and absorbed these
increases. Even those raw material sources with whom we have had relationships for
more than 50 years, with guaranteed pricing, are compelled to enforce

‘force majeure" and implement necessary inflationary adjustments.

Please know that we certainly do appreciate being your partner in these challenging and
difficult times and we will continue to provide best quality with optimum value.

We greatly appreciate your trust and confidence in The Standard Companies.

Respectfully,

The Standard Companies
Signature on File

Ge’orge Bonomo

" Originators of Sanitation Standardization”

Website: www.Thestandardcompanies.com








